
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

10. NEW BRIGHTON WHALE POOL - OPTIONS FOR SHADE COVER  
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate provided the Board with options for shade cover over the 

whale pool at the New Brighton Park playground.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. To endorse the recommendation of the Board meeting held on 16 February 2004 that the 

Greenspace Unit be asked to develop a policy on shade cover for playgrounds citywide, and 
specific investigations be undertaken of shading options at Thomson Park, Broad Park and the 
New Brighton whale pool. 

 
 3. To allocate $5,000 from the 2003/04 Discretionary funding towards shade sails for the whale 

pool at the New Brighton Park playground, and that the remainder of the funding be sourced 
jointly from local community groups and the Greenspace Unit. 

 
 


